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Community Outreach Plan 
Petro Operating Company, LLC 

 
LG Everist Pad – NWNW Sec. 30 – T1N – R66W 

Fort Lupton, CO 
 

Petro Operating Company, LLC (Petro) Community Outreach Plan for the LG Everist location is 
described below. 

The proposed Oil and Gas Location is within the municipality of Fort Lupton, and an 
application has already been filed and approved by the Local Government.  The location itself is 
not within a Disproportionately Impacted Community (DIC), however it is within 2,000’ of the DIC 
boundary (to the North).  This Disproportionately Impacted Community falls under category b.) 
BG % Minority > County % Minority.  Specifically, this DIC block group (#081230019061) is listed 
as 49.5% minority population.  There are four (4) Residential Building Units within 2,000’ of the 
Working Pad Surface.  Of these, one (1) is located within the DIC.   

Petro Operating has committed to working with each Residential Building Unit (RBU) 
owner on an individual basis.  Contact was made with each individual before any documentation 
was sent, confirming that all owners are aware of the proposed operations and are native English 
speakers.  After primary contact was made, Petro acquired consent letters from each RBU owner 
for the proposed Oil and Gas Operations.  As this Oil and Gas Location has only four (4) RBU owners 
within 2,000’, it was determined that working with the community on an individual basis would 
be the most beneficial for all parties.  This provides a direct and personal interaction between 
Petro and the owners, allowing for more transparency and efficient communication.  Petro will 
remain in contact with each owner throughout the proposed operations, providing updates as the 
project proceeds.  As there is only one (1) RBU within the DIC, and the owners have been consulted 
with and speak English as their primary language, consent letters were provided in English only.  
Upon submittal of the associated Oil and Gas Development Plan (OGDP), there will be a 45-day 
public comment period during which the community is encouraged to review and comment upon 
the submitted information.   

 
 

 


